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Congratulations on being named Woman of the Year from your Parish.

It is an honor for you and your family. Hopefully, you will be able to attend

the entire convention. If you or your family are coming for the banquet

only, where you will be presented with an Our Lady of Good Counsel medal,
here is some helpful information. All banquet attendees must be pre-registered by
March 26, 2018.

The banquet will be held Saturday, April 28, 2018 at the:

Sheraton Salt Lake City Hotel
150 West 500 South
Salt Lake City, Utah

Mass will be celebrated at the Cathedral of the Madeleine at 5:00 p.m.
You are invited to attend. Following mass there will be a social at the
Hotel at 6:30 p.m. with a cash bar. Dinner will be at 7:15 p.m.

Parking is free at the hotel.

We look forward to seeing you there!




